PhD Student Annual Progress Report (2016-2017)
Report is due June 1st
Purpose: This report will be used to track progress of all students within the Biosciences PhD program.  It may also be used to determine eligibility for supplemental funding including funding provided by the Provost PhD award.  
Failure to submit the annual report by June 1st will result in a mandatory meeting to be held with the program director, research mentor and the student to identify a solution to the problem and determine the best course of action.  At a minimum, a letter will be placed in the student’s file documenting the deficiency.  
Directions: Please complete the following sections electronically and email the completed report in Microsoft Word format to Monique Sweeney at msween10@GMU.EDU

Student Name:
G Number:
Year entered the program:

1. Describe your progress in the program (dissertation lab chosen, comprehensive exams passed, proposal defense completed, etc).
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2. List your academic goals for the next 12 months.





3. List any awards and honor received during the past 12 months.






4. List any presentations (poster and/or oral) during the past 12 months. 





5. List any papers published and/or submitted during the past 12 months.
Follow this format:  Authors, Title, Journal Name, Year, Month, Day, Volume(Issue): Page numbers.  






6. List any fellowships applications submitted and/or fellowships received during the past 12 months.







7. List any other accomplishments, honors or awards received during the past 12 months. 








8. Please list any suggested improvements to the program. 


